

國立臺灣大學 動物科學技術學系

Department of Animal Science and Technology National Taiwan University

Dear Dr. Watanabe Koichi:

On behalf of the Department of Animal Science and Technology, I would like to formally invite you to National Taiwan University as a visiting scholar. This invitation is effective for the period of 2024 April 1 to 2025 March 31.

I will be your faculty host during your time at National Taiwan University and will work with you as you engage in the following activities at NTU:

Facilitate independent research in the area of microbiology, presentations and other activities. During your time at NTU, the following support and resources will be made available to you: NTU ID (which can access to the NTU Libraries, our department building and gym), a discounted entrance at NTU's sports center and NTU Wifi (will be issued with a Wifi access after your arrival). You will be provided the necessary support for carrying out the research including a shared office space, materials supplies and access to our library and other research facilities.

We look forward to welcoming you to National Taiwan University. I am certain that you will have aproductive and rewarding experience and we will gain much from your presence on campus. Please feel free to contact me should you require any additional assistance.

Sincerely,
Ming-Ju Chen
Distinguished Professor
Dept. of Animal Science and Technology
National Taiwan University

